
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2020 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn: Filing Center 
201 High Street S.E., Suite 100 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: UM 2060 PGE’s Supplemental Update to Schedule 201 – As-Available Rate 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) originally submitted updated terms for its 
Schedule 201 Qualifying Facility 10 MW or Less Avoided Cost Power Purchase 
Information (Schedule 201), and for its Schedule 202 Qualifying Facilities Greater than 
10MW Avoided Cost Power Purchase Information (Schedule 202) with a requested 
effective date of April 8, 2020. At the April 7, 2020 public meeting, Staff recommended 
suspending for further investigation until May 29, 2020.  Staff now asks for additional time 
to review the filing and asked PGE to extend the effective date to June 3, 2020. 
 
In addition, Schedule 201 is pending approval in Docket No. UM 1728 with a requested 
effective date of May 20, 2020. Pending the outcome of Docket No. UM 1728 PGE will 
then refile updated Schedule 201 and Schedule 202 to reflect the new effective date of 
June 3, 2020. 
 
Should you have any questions or comments regarding this filing, please contact 
Santiago Beltran Laborde, (503) 464-7902.  Please direct all formal correspondence and 
requests to the following email address pge.opuc.filings@pgn.com 
 
 Sincerely, 
  

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 

 Robert Macfarlane 
 Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 
 
 
cc: UM 2060 Service List 

Portland General Electric 
121 SW Salmon Street · Portl and, Ore. 97204 


